
  June 22, 2023 4:25 pm  

 

 

Dear Brother Priests, 

 

I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share with you information as 

needed. 

 

Parish Incorporation Project 

 

Please see the attached letter from His Eminence Wilton Cardinal Gregory, which provides 

important information about a parish incorporation project to be implemented over the 

coming weeks.   

 
 Cardinal Gregory Letter to Pastors.pdf  

 

 

Our Office of General Counsel will be spearheading this project and they will be hosting a 

virtual meeting for pastors and administrators to provide additional information on this 

project, explain the processes involved, and answer any initial questions.  There will be two 

opportunities to attend the virtual meeting: 

 

Virtual meeting dates for pastors and administrators: 

 

1. Thursday, June 29, 2023 from 2:30-3:30 p.m.; or  

2. Friday, July 7, 2023, at 2:00-3:00 p.m. 

 

Pastors and administrators should soon be receiving an Outlook invitation 

from legaladmin@adw.org.  We ask that you please RSVP to confirm your attendance at one 

of the two meeting dates.  There is no need to attend both meetings.   

 

https://adw.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2023/06/cardinalgregorylettertopastors.pdf
mailto:legaladmin@adw.org
https://adw.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2023/06/cardinalgregorylettertopastors.pdf
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If you are unable to attend on either date and have specific questions, please contact the 

Office of General Counsel at legaladmin@adw.org or call 301-853-4495. In addition, the 

meeting materials will be posted for your review on the clergy-only website. 

 

Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

 

The archdiocesan website, adw.org and adw.org/es, is updated regularly with current information for 

you to share with your community. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for information related to Covid-

19.  Daily news and information about our parishes, schools, and ministries are also available 

at cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the Spanish-language El 

Pregonero newspapers. 

 

As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office and the Pastoral Center, 

please let us know. 

   

With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

Most Reverend Juan Esposito 

Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 
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